
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LOWELL JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 
 
 

Lowell Joint School District will hold a Public Hearing pursuant 
to Education Code Section 52062 (b) (1).  The District is required 
to hold a public hearing to solicit recommendations and comments 
by parents, teachers, members of the community interested 
regarding the specific actions and expenditures proposed to be 
included in the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Lowell Joint 
School District at its regular meeting to be held on June 3, 2024, will hold a public 
hearing to accept comments from members of the public on Lowell Joint School 
District’s Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) for the year ending June 30, 2024, 
prior to Final Adoption as required by Education Code Section 52062.  The Notice of 
Public Hearing was posted at a school district elementary school, intermediate school, 
and the District Office. 
 
The proposed LCAP will be available for public inspection at the District’s Educational 
Services Department from June 3, 2024, through June 30, 2024, between the hours of 
9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday. 
 
The June 3, 2024, Board meeting of the District will begin at approximately 7:30 p.m. in 
the District’s Board Room located at 11019 Valley Home, Whittier, California, 90603. 
 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Dr. Sheri McDonald, Assistant 
Superintendent of Educational Services, (562) 943-0211, ext. 4278. 


